
Notification  February 2020 Road 

 

 

Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project – 
Stage One  
 

Night works notification 
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner/Property Owner 

 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) wishes to advise of upcoming night works 

as part of Stage One of the Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project.  

 

Works include the installation of underground drainage and lighting conduits at various locations along Golden 

Grove Road and Hancock Road. 

 

In order to minimise the impact to road users, the works will be undertaken each night between 6pm and 

6am, Sunday to Thursday, commencing Sunday, 9 February to early April 2020 (approximately eight 

weeks), weather permitting. Additional works may be required on other nights as necessary. Residents and 

businesses will be notified should this occur.  

 

Golden Grove Road and Hancock Road will remain open to traffic with a 25km/h speed restriction in place 

while workers are on site, with lane closures and other speed restrictions subject to onsite conditions. Road 

users are advised to follow the direction of traffic management and observe traffic signage and speed 

restrictions when travelling through the area.   

 

For real time roadwork information, download the AppInsight app for Apple or Android or visit: 

www.traffic.sa.gov.au 

 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. Advance notice will be provided should there 

be a need for any restrictions. 

 

Every effort will be made to minimise disturbance to residents and businesses, however some noise and/or 

vibration can be expected from machinery and truck movements. Mobile lighting towers will also be in 

operation.  

 

There is no change to Public Transport services. Pedestrian access will not be affected during these works.  
 
DPTI appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

 

For further information, please call 1300 794 880 or email dpti.ggrup@sa.gov.au 

 

Kind regards 

Golden Grove Road Upgrade Project Team  

Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 

3 February, 2020 
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